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New Chair for the Réseau 
 

 
For immediate release 
    

Ottawa, July 3, 2014 – The Board of Directors of the French Language Health 

Services Network of Eastern Ontario (the Réseau) has named Line Chenard its new 

Chair, following its Annual General Meeting, held in Ottawa on May 30, 2014. 

Mrs. Chenard has managed consultant teams in the Canadian public service for 

more than 25 years. She is currently the Acting Director, Cabinet and 

Parliamentary Affairs, Treasury Board Secretariat. She specializes in governance 

and oversight, the management of legislative and parliamentary affairs, and 

accountability, in support of social program management. 

Mrs. Chenard will chair the Réseau’s Executive Committee, made up of Jean-Louis 

Tanguay, Vice-President; St-Phard Désir, Secretary; and Issam Massouh, Treasurer. 

Lucien Bradet, former Réseau Chair, is thrilled with his successor: “Mrs. Chenard, a 

Franco-Ontarian, has been a member of the Board of Directors since 2011, and is 

very well placed to understand the issues specific to Francophones and to the 

Réseau. With her expertise in governance and oversight, I know the Réseau is in 

excellent hands!” 

 

The Réseau is a Francophone organization that engages the health-care community and the 

Francophone community in all its diversity to improve the offer and the quality of French Language 

Health Services in Eastern and South-Eastern Ontario. 
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